



Autumn League 2024

Notice to Competitors

Number: 05

Weather Warning for Sunday 20th - Decision 1800 this evening

Source: Race Committee

Venue: Royal Cork Yacht Club

Published: 2024-10-18 11:04

Notice:

The current weather forecast for Sunday is not promising with significant SW winds for the scheduled race time.

We are monitoring the situation and will make a decision at 1800 this evening.

Race Committee

18th October 2024 11:00

Printed at 2025-04-30 09:30